
Fw: Diaspora Office CRSG, Letter of Sympathy and Inspiration

From: Y! Mail (orokduke@att.net)
Sent: Thu 11/01/12 6:05 PM
To: 

Dear ENA-USA Members,

The message below is from Dr. Ikpeme Ben Ebong, the Special Assistant to the Governor of 
Cross River State on Diaspora Matters following the devastation by Hurricane Sandy's impact 
on the East Coast of the US on Sunday night.

Paul Bassey-Duke

National President,

ENA-USA

THE SUPER SANDY STORM DISASTER IN THE EASTERN 
SEABOARD

OF THE UNITED STATES

The Governor’s Office on Diaspora Matters, Cross River State, Nigeria is 
reaching out to dear ones like you to let you know we care. During times like 
this super Sandy storm devastation, with power grids affected and severe 
flooding, our thoughts and prayers are turned to people like you who have made 
a difference in the lives of Cross Riverians.

As partners, sons and daughters of Cross River State in the Diaspora, we want 
to let you know that you are our priority and that we care.

We hope that the good Lord will continue to protect you and your family through 
the ravages of flooding, fire, power outages and Sandy’s path of destruction that 
has left millions threatened.

Kind regards and God Bless.



DR. IKPEME BEN EBONG
SA Diaspora Matters
Governor's Office, Calabar,
Cross River State, Nigeria




